
 

 

 

 

 

We had a lovely surprise this week when Miss Clark came into Topaz to read us 
a story. Miss Clark will be their teacher next year in Ruby. Next week, the 
children will have two shuffle up sessions where they will go and spend an hour 
with Miss Clark in the Ruby classroom doing something fun! 

On Monday 14th, we would like to invite you in to watch our Beat Bus concert. 
We will be starting at 3pm so please arrive at 
2.55pm. This will last about 20 minutes and we 
will then take the children back to the classroom 
to get ready for the end of the day.   

This week, we 
have read 
Wombat Stew. 
We then made 
our own 
Wombat Stews, 
wrote recipes 
and leaned 
about Australian 
animals.  

 

 

 
Coming up Next Week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Shuffle up sessions to Year 1 
 
Monday – PE  
 
Thursday – Beat Bus 
 
Friday – PE and forest  

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week. 
 
Echo reading: model reading a sentence with 
exaggerated expression and ask your child to echo it 
back, whilst tracking the text on the page.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise spotting digraphs in words. 
 
Parts of 5; parts of 10; doubles 
 
Counting in 2s 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
Shuffle up sessions to Year 1: 8th and 10th July 
Journal Share: 7th July 
Beat Bus concert: 14th July 
Last Day of Term: 22nd July 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

35% 


